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From: Support
To: House State Affairs; Rep.Jonathan.Kreiss-Tompkins@akleg.gov; Rep. Zack Fields
Cc: Laura Bonner
Subject: Support HB 96
Date: Thursday, March 28, 2019 3:03:15 PM


Co-chairs Fields and Kreisss-Tomkins
Members of the House State Affairs Committee


I strongly support HB 96 to keep rates of the Pioneer and Veteran Homes affordable.
 Notices of the new rates sent to Pioneer residents are a slap in the face to Veterans
and Seniors!  Many of the residents are at the end of their lives and may be frail.
 They should be treated with respect.  They are deserve to be treated with dignity.
 The Governor's plan is insulting.  


Thank you for proposing and hearing HB 96.  Please pass this bill.


Respectfully,
Laura Bonner
Anchorage, AK 99516
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